
A huge “thank you” to all our families who participated 

in the numerous activities that took place in December! 
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Welcome to the New Year! The year 2018 

was certainly one to be remembered. We 

enjoyed so many special times with our 

families and cherished the memories of 

celebrating developmental milestones with 

the children. The curriculum units and 

delivery by the teachers formed a 

foundation for an amazing year of 

educational advancement for the kiddos. 

This year you can expect that 

development to continue as the children 

learn even more about the world around 

them. In January we will continue to talk 

about winter themes like: “Winter 

Weather”, “Keeping Warm in Winter”, 

“Winter Animals”, “The Arctic”, and many 

more. We are looking forward to another 

great month as we kick- off 2019! 
 

Upcoming Events: 

January 1st- KRK Closed 

January 1st -4th- LISD    

            Closed  

January 21st - LISD Closed 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


